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December 15, 2022 
 
Salmon Arm Economic Development Society 
 
Attention:  Lana Fitt – Executive Director of Operations 
 
 
Dear Lana: 
 
Re:  Phase 2 Expansion of Zest Commercial Food Hub 
 
On behalf of the Salmon Arm Chamber of Commerce and Salmon Arm Visitor Centre, I am 
pleased to offer this letter of support for the Salmon Arm Economic Development’s application 
for funding through the Provinces Rural Economic Diversification and Infrastructure Program 
(REDIP).     
 
The Zest Commercial Food Hub has allowed entrepreneurs to successfuly start-up their 
businesses and continue to grow the food and beverage industry and has allowed non-profits to 
support the Shuswap community   
 
Please contact me for information on our support for this important initiative.  I can be contacted 
at 250.832.6247 or email me at admin@sachamber.bc.ca . 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Shelley Desautels 
Executive Director, 
Salmon Arm & District Chamber of Commerce 
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